U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Prisons

Federal Correctiondl Institution

Route 5 Box 68
Renfroe Road
Talladega, AL 35160

February 10, 1988

Ed Morales
United States Penitentiary
Atlanta, GA 30315

Dear Mr. Morales:

I want to take this opportunity to convey my personal appreciation
for the fine job you did as a member of the team of journeymen
detailed to our institution.

The two recent disturbances have necessitated major usage of staff
from other facilities to assist us at FCI, Talladega, as we ready
ourselves for the influx of Cuban Detainees. Your presence has
been an invaluable aid to us.

Once again, thank you for a job well done.

Sincerely,

E—



